
Thursday June 26, 2025. 

 

Good afternoon Osler community, 

First Day of school Tuesday September 2, 2025, at 9:00 am. 

Fun Days 
Lost and Found 

Getting Ready for Grade 8 
 

This will be my final Friday newsletter…ever!  It has been an absolute pleasure to have served such a 
vibrant, kind and collaborative community.  I will dearly miss the children and the opportunities to 

connect with parents. I have been incredibly fortunate to be part of this community with such a dedicated 
staff and supportive PAC, and the beautiful children who have made me smile every day I have been here.  

You all hold a special place in my heart. 

 

Fun Days in the last week! 

There were many activities taking place this week, from Bubbles to picnics to some sports day events 
that were postponed due to rain!  Here are some of the photos from these activities~ 

 

 



 

 

Lost and Found 

Student have been asked to check the Lost and Found, but we still have a few items that need their 
homes.  The school will be open tomorrow late morning if you wish to look to any missing items. 

Getting Ready for Grade 8! 

For those families moving into grade 7 there are few things to start thinking about for Grade 8.  Please 
follow this link Getting Ready for Grade 8 for more information. 

 

Community News 

I would like to introduce our S.U.C.C.E.S.S. Helpline services and kindly ask for your support in helping us promote 
these resources through your network. Our Helplines offer confidential emotional support and information referral 
services, aimed at supporting individuals—especially non-English speakers—who are experiencing emotional 
distress or facing life challenges. 

You can visit our website for more information: 

🔗 https://successbc.ca/counselling-crisis-support/services/help-lines/ 

 
 

A final good-bye, 

Rosemary Thomas 
Principal at Osler 

https://www.vsb.bc.ca/page/77517/preparing-for-grade-8-what-to-know-during-the-grade-7-year
https://successbc.ca/counselling-crisis-support/services/help-lines/

